Report from MDCA Representative on meeting held 20th August 
Implementation of Mapua Waterfront Area Masterplan, (MWAM), years 1-5
A small group comprising representatives from the Tasman District Council, Iwi, Tamaha Sea Scouts, Friends of Waterfront Park, Mapua Boat Club, Mapua Business Association and Mapua and Districts Community Association meet to discuss the implementation of the above plan.
A Terms of Reference was discussed along with the need for an independent Chairperson role. The MDCA nomination (Mike Crehan) was noted, but the meeting felt that to entice further nominations, the position would be advertised more widely. For more details on the position, please email info@ourmapua.org
A robust discussion took place on what areas of the MWAM would be addressed first and all agreed that the area by Golden Bear and boat ramp be addressed first. 
The group realised that the MWAM did not adequately address the cultural and spiritual heritage of the areas and agreed that Iwi members would prepare a paper that would reflect these plus the history of the area to date, including Federated Fruit Growers site remediation etc.
It was noted that a number of small improvements to various locations in the MWAM were being carried out by various organisations (TDC and MDCA). This group requested a halt on all works until a common and focused plan of action could be formulated.
Key staff members from the TDC will be invited to attend meetings relating to their field of expertise. Initially, traffic and parking will be discussed, with further input from Reserves staff at a later date.
Next meeting is 17th September. Any enquiries, please email info@ourmapua.org
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